
 

 

 
 
 
09 November 2023 
 

Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
Cartwright St Entry Works 

 
Construction work to seal the Cartwright St entry main driveway area at Brighton Training Centre will 
commence on Thursday, 16 November 2023, at approximately 1000hrs as per the drawing below.  
 

• Day yard users are requested to be clear of the day yards no later than 0945 on Thursday, 16 
November 2023. 

 
On Friday, 17 November 2023, works will commence at 0900hrs. 
 

• Day yard users are requested to be clear of the day yards no later than 0845 on Friday, 17 
November 2023. 

 
One lane will remain open at all times to allow vehicles to transit the work area, at walking pace only, 
under direction by the construction works security guard.  
 
All Brighton users are requested to make use of the top carpark to minimise traffic flow past the 
worksite. 
 

 
 
Tasracing  

 


